In recognition of our 200th Anniversary Christ Church plans to
have a time capsule to be buried on November 2nd with Bishop
Skirving present.

A plastic container has been set up in the Parish House for any
parishioner to submit articles, documents, narratives, photos for
consideration in the time capsule.

We want to include group photos for consideration, we ask that
each of the groups here at church submit a photo
(youth, choir, ECW, Altar Guild, acolytes Brotherhood of St.
Andrews, etc along with a short paragraph about your ministry

group)

Thanks for your cooperation.

Grafton Beaman for the 200th Anniversary Committee.




